
Longfellow elementary
Art show 2021

Will be held virtually
Since our art show will be held virtually
I have decided to wait until the end of 

May to push out the link so that we 
might include a few clay projects 

students are working on.  This is a 
sneak peek of what you will see.  Be 

sure to check out a small display at the 
BP Community Library..  -Mrs. Miller


